
 

 

  
 
 

Parents, Future Parents, Grandparents, 
Aunts, Uncles, Babysitters and ANYONE 
interested in our children and parents.  We 
need your ideas! 
  
The South Milwaukee Health Department is hosting a 

focus group on Positive Parenting for South 

Milwaukee’s Healthy Families campaign.   
 
When:   Monday October 1, 2012     
Where:  South Milwaukee Health Department 
Time:     11:30 am - 1:00 pm (snacks and beverages provided) 
 
All you have to do is come and discuss promoting positive 
parenting in South Milwaukee.  Bring your thoughts and ideas.   
ANY resident is welcome to participate.   
 
Any questions?         Call the Health Department at 414-768-8055 


